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Montenegro appreciates the ratification of international human rights treaties and the country’s continuous cooperation with the OHCHR and HRC special procedures. In addition to the activities to strengthen normative and institutional human rights framework, we particularly commend the strategic approach to addressing human rights risks posed by climate changes. 
The continuous activities and programs that promote early childhood development are welcomed. This also applies to the promotion of gender equality, as well as a commitment to prohibit discrimination on any ground.  We also note efforts to combat all forms of violence.
Against this backdrop, we share concerns at high numbers of trafficking for sexual exploitation, and urge the Government to protect children from all forms of abuses. We also call on the Government to ensure women's access to justice and to provide support services to victims of violence.
Montenegro recommends:

1) To establish an independent national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris Principles; 

2) To fully incorporate all provisions of the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women into the national legislation.

Thank you. 
